
Student Center Ground Rules

1. NO confetti, glitter or candles will be allowed in the Student Center.

2. Campus organizations may post promotional or information type

flyers and hand-bills only on Student Center bulletin boards and

tables in the Food Court and Dining Room AFTER RECEIVING

PRIOR AUTHORIZATION AT THE STUDENT CENTER

OFFICE.

Approved material must receive an "APPROVED" stamp before

being posted.

Bulletin boards are located in the Food Court lobby and the atrium.

Special permission MAY be given for additional locations.


